
 
Information regarding the Port of Stockholm 
 
Port of Stockholm introduces a new fee 
 
The port authority in Stockholm has informed Viking Line on a new additional fee 
called “quay storage” for freight units parked in the port area. The new fee will be 
taken into use on the 1st of January 2022.  For more information visit the homepage 
of Port of Stockholm for more details:  
 
https://www.portsofstockholm.com/siteassets/prislistor/2022/sh-prices-and-terms-
2022-version-2022-01-01.pdf (see page nr 10 “QUAY STORAGE”) 
 

 
 
KINDLY NOTE, that the port area which Viking Lines operates in Stockholm 
(Stadsgården) has extremely limited space available for loading and unloading the 
vessels. Therefore, Viking Lines current deadlines for picking up the units at the after 
arrivals as well as for delivering the units for the departures are unchanged and 
need to respected even in 2022.  
 
For more information, kindly contact the Head of Cargo Sales, Mr. Kai Mäkinen +358 
9 123 5330 / kai.makinen@vikingline.com 
 
Viking Line Cargo 
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